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CAMPUS MINISTRY NOTICE BOARD 
Rev. Monte Peters 454-3525 or 459-5673 

Rev. Neville Cheeseman 454-3525 or 455-7361 
Mr. John Valk 459-5962 or 453-5089 
Alumni Memorial Building, Room 3

UPCOMIN'
obe UNB Campus Ministry and Student Union present “The Dance of 

Intimacy” Intimacy, sex and romance. A lecture by Dr. James Olthius, 
author of I Pledge Y ou Mv Troth, and Keeping Troth. The lecture will 
take place at MacLaggan Hall, Rm 105,8:00 pm, Friday, March 18. 
Admission is $1.00.

Christian Athletes. Discussion group. Study of C. S. Lewis’ The 
Screwtape Letters. Wednesdays 3:30-4:30 Chris Stevenson’s Office, 
Rm. 202 LBG. All welcome.

The Department of Anthropology invites you to a special showing of Last Grave at 
Dimbaza on Thursday, March 24,1988 at 8:00 pm, Carleton Hall, UNB, Room 139. Everyone welcome!

On Friday, March 18,1988 a Psychology Colloquim will be given by Andree Liddell of 
Newfoundland’s Memorial University. The Colloquim is titled “Factors Contributing to Dental Anxiety in 
Children” and will be held at 3:30 pm, Keirstead Hall, Room 104. Coffee will be served and everyone is 
welcome.
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irk is Alice Gardiner, comptroller and secretary-treasurer of Gardiner Realty in Fredericton, 

will participate in a series of profiles of successful women on Friday, March 18. Ms. Gardiner will speak 
at 11:30 am in Room 300 of Tilley Hall, UNB Fredericton.

The Profiles of Success series is hosted by the UNB faculty of administration and the New 
Brunswick Women’s Directorate. The public is invited to attend.

Any Jewish student wishing to attend a Passover SEDAR, please phone 455-8425,459- 
5837 or 457-1360.

Friend(s) In(d)eed! Join Nancy Bauer, short story writer, Fredericton; Kwame Dawes, 
playwright, poet, University of New Brunswick; Doug Glover, Current writer-in-residence, UNB; and 
David Adams Richards, novelist, former writer-in-residence, UNB in a fun(d)-raising event. Venue: The 
Art Gallery, Memorial Hall, UNB. Date: March 16,1988. Time: 7:30pm. Contributions will be appreciated.

A Psychology Colloquim given by Sandy Wilson will be held Friday, March 11,1988 at 
3:30 pm, in Room 104 of Keirstead Hall. The title of the Colloquim is Travelling Contours and Visual 
Masking. Coffee will be served and everyone is welcome.

Student Drop In Centre: Every Friday afternoon 2:00-5:00. Drop by,. 
meet some new people, drink some coffee and eat some cookies. 
Monte Peters’ Residence, Apt. 2 Bridges House. All welcome.
St. Thomas Chapel: Masses: Weekdays 11:30 am and 4:00 pm. 
Saturdays 7:00 pm. Sundays 11:00 am and 4:00 pm.

Anglican Eurcharist Celebration: Wednesdays 12:30. Chapel, Old 
Arts Building.

St. Paul’s United Church. Worship Services - 9:30 am and 11:00 am. 
Forum on Faith Series: God and Human Becoming. Changing Con­
cepts of God through History. Mar. 13: “Renaissance and Reforma­
tion.” Presentation by Dr. Dan Doerksen, Professor of English, UNB.
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Applications for Undergraduate Scholarships awarded by 
UNB for 1988-89 are now being given out at the Undergraduate 
Awards Office, Room 109, Alumni Memorial Building. One applica­
tion covers all Undergraduate Scholarships awarded by the University. 
Applicants are encouraged to return their applications directly to the 
Awards Office as soon as possible for processing. The deadline is April 
15,1988. However, students are urged to complete their applications 
in advance of this date.

and more namesed.
• • •

JHTS: 
/ light 
ff, the 
[ must 
verted 
lient. I 
m. Let 
Ai. H. 
to the

/-jaun ©■ v>
Jt-C. 7vi cJL- 1l'L" 7{*% 

mM-
/iAjv* ü0jt& .

ji. Vsv.t.

J-9

Ah

5SCmore names • • •

'SaSLUeS\Continued from p. 10 Mdrec, Dt&Janï
( CUÀxAvnx

oavr
9îee est 

tour la
OuJict d

A hnZ--

é X.among the students. OR isn’t it 
more likely that UNB students ac­
tually have valid complaints and 
are using the Bruns to air their 
views? This is the only way to 
express their views in a profes­
sional manner so that the rest of the 
students will also be aware. There 
isn’t room during Student Council 
meetings for all six thousand stu­
dents to be present. We need the 
Bruns !
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The Bruns is a small publica­
tion. It has a limited reading audi­
ence and a tiny workspace. Why 
are there suggestions to reduce the 
office space when conditions are 
already overcrowded? Isn’t that 
another form of censorship?

Perhaps it is time for both Kim 
Norris and Jane Arnold to publish 
their positions on these issues be­
fore Student Council takes a vote.

Signed;
Concerned Students
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